
Fierté Multi Academy Trust 

Ankermoor Primary Academy 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Due to staffing shortages, we will be offering a Picnic lunch on Wednesday 24nd 

March. This will be a choice of jam, cheese, tuna mayonnaise or chicken 

sandwiches. Followed by crisps, fruit, a drink and a biscuit. Please pre book 

your child’s lunch by Monday 22nd March.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs. C Keay 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

. 

 


